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Amerigroup Community Care Rebranding to Anthem 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield Healthcare Solutions 

Effective February 1, 2018, Amerigroup Community Care is rebranding its Nevada Medicaid plan to 

Anthem Blue Cross and Blue Shield Healthcare Solutions.  Amerigroup Community Care is one of three 

medical Nevada Medicaid Managed Care Organizations (MCOs).  Recipients who have Amerigroup 

Community Care for their MCO will receive new identification cards.  Recipient benefits will remain the 

same.  Providers will submit claims to Anthem Blue Cross and Blue Shield Healthcare Solutions the same 

way they have been submitting claims to Amerigroup Community Care. 


